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Hi

Thank you very much for your email and clarification re that issue.

Should we receive any queries regarding the election or ballot, we will forward them onto
either yourself or- to ensure consistency.

Thanks again,

Bernie Z
Bernadette Zimmermann
Secretary
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From: |[EB Events <IEBevents@aec.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 12:23 PM

To: Bernadette Zimmermann XN

Cc:

Subject: E2024/78 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Good afternoon Bernadette,

As you are aware, the election is currently running for the office of Branch President, South
Australia, with the ballot due to open on Thursday 6 June 2024.

The AEC will distribute all necessary information to the members and candidates as required
and as stated in the Planning letter. At this stage, please do not distribute any
notice/information to members about the candidate’s names/details to avoid any confusion
among the voters and candidates. We have received a query from
about an email sent from your office regarding President Election( E2024/78).
assumed that the names of the candidates in the correspondence/notice were
mentioned according to ballot order. We have clarified the issue with
Please feel free to contact the Returning Officer, , or myself if you wish to
discuss.

Kind Regards
* | Assistant Returning Officer
ndustrial Elections and Ballots | Service Design and Foundations Branch

Australian Electoral Commission
T: (02) 9375 6366 or (03) 9285 7111
IEBevents@aec.gov.au
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